

Friday, October 4, 2024

To Whom it may concern:

The Good Shepherd Men's Center operates a kitchen that prepares over 12,000 meals on a monthly basis, to residents and clients within the Good Shepherd network, as well as community members. Part of our outreach includes a free community meal, six days per week.

For an operation of this size and scope, we are grateful to partner with community organizations to accept and use donations of food.

Since our partnership began with Sodexo, we have been immeasurably blessed to receive donations of leftover food after their weekend events. We are able to use one hundred percent of this donated food, and it helps to feed hundreds of people each week.

We are grateful for this partnership, and are proud to come alongside a company like Sodexo, which takes the issue of food insecurity seriously. This community partnership continues to bless many hungry people, and we look forward to our continued partnership for years to come.

Sincerely yours in hospitality.

Greg McCausland (He/Him)

Shelter Chef

Good Shepherd Men's Center